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7/27/2020 

Greetings Parents, 

The Board of Education approved South Holland School District 150’s Return to School Plan. This 
plan creates learning opportunities designed to meet the needs of our families and follow guidance 
from the Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) and the Illinois Department of Public Health 
(IDPH). 

Our Return to School Plan provides families with information regarding three (3) models for 
educating our children during the upcoming school year.  

Students will begin school in the fall with the Remote Learning Model: 

• Full-Time Remote Learning (5 hours of instructional activities each day) 

After countless hours of meeting with various stakeholders in our educational community and 
analyzing the feedback from parents, students, and staff we concluded that returning to school with 
the remote learning plan was our best option.  We thank you for your feedback and voice throughout 
the Re-entry planning process. We will implement our Remote Learning plan with rigor and high 
expectations.  It is our goal to provide quality teaching and learning experiences for the growth and 
development of our students.  

We will have plans that will allow us to prepare for changes throughout the 2020-21 school year. 
South Holland School District 150’s RETURN TO SCHOOL PLAN FOR THE 2020-21 SCHOOL 
YEAR, will be complete with detailed plan components and FAQ’s.  This document will be published 
on our website for families and staff to review on or before August 3rd. We are asking parents and 
guardians to carefully read this plan for the awareness of procedures and expectations for each of 
the learning models. Give special attention to the Remote Learning Model, which will begin our 
school year for all staff and students. All students, no matter which model they are participating in, 
will be provided with a district-issued iPad.  We have prepared a Return to School Plan At-A-Glance 
to give you information for our first quarter return. See Link enclosed. 

We are requesting that each family complete the Food Services Meal Survey, in an effort to 
appropriately prepare for the upcoming school year. The responses will be utilized to plan for 
preparation of meals for our students. It is imperative that all families fill out the form by noon 
on Friday, August 7, 2020, using the link below. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your building principal or administrative staff with any questions 
or concerns. These are unprecedented times, and we appreciate your patience and flexibility as we 
prepare for a year like no other. Please know the safety of our students and staff remains our utmost 
concern. 

Tiffany Webb, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Grants 

Return to School Plan At-A-Glance  
 
Food Services Meal Survey: 
In an effort to appropriately prepare for the upcoming school year, complete the survey using the 
following link: https://forms.gle/6Z9FLqBxsufbnVBh7  
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ZTaqsMB1jZgSl8aSq3M3mb76OBanH9hNTZQn1i-SniU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ZTaqsMB1jZgSl8aSq3M3mb76OBanH9hNTZQn1i-SniU/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/6Z9FLqBxsufbnVBh7

